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As we approached the half term break, we 
were delighted with our children and the 
progress they had made at the halfway 
point in the academic year and how 
brightly they continued to shine. It was 
great to see so many of you at our parent 
and teacher meetings. I hope that you 
enjoyed having the opportunity to talk 
through the progress your child had made 
so far, this academic year, discussing their 
targets for the remainer of the year and 
looking through their books. I know that 
our teachers loved having the opportunity 
to share your children’s successes.

Our World of Work week was a 
tremendous success. Our children had 
the opportunity to learn firsthand about 
the wide variety of jobs and careers that 
are available for them to aspire to in the 
future.

Thank you so much to all the amazing visitors and parents we welcomed into our school 
to talk about their interesting jobs and careers. It was a wonderful week topped off with 
all our children and adults coming to school dressed in the outfit they would wear for 
their future career. Huge thanks to you for supporting this and Mrs Alway and the team 
for making the week so brilliant.

Our reception children had an incredible end to the term. In preparation for their new 
English text our children had the opportunity to join in with monstrous fun watching the 
magical stage performance of the Gruffalo at the Hall for Cornwall. Both the children 
and adults had the time of their lives.

It was fantastic to welcome our children back to school this Tuesday after the half-term 
break. The sun has been shining, the nights are getting lighter, and it is starting to feel 
like spring is finally on its way. Across the school our children have been getting 
immersed in their new Talk for Writing texts with a number of exciting experiences and 
visitors coming to school.

Looking to next week there are even more exciting things to look forward to. The whole 
school will be joining in the celebrations for St Piran’s day. Then on Friday we celebrate 
the love of reading and books for World Book Day. This year we have decided to link our 
love of our Cornish heritage with our love of reading by celebrating traditional Cornish 
tales and storytelling. The whole school will take part in the magic of storytelling, while 
igniting our children’s imagination and learning more about Cornish traditions, tales and 
songs.

Other events we have to look forward to this term include our year 5 Manchester 
adventure, our Ignite Wonder Carnival week and the return of the Royal Beacon Show!

Wishing you a wonderful weekend, let’s hope that this weather continues.

Kaye



Key Events for week after half term – Reception and KS1

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Reception
One more and one 
less in Maths using 
Nursery rhymes. 

Starting to learn our 
new story.

St Piran's Day 
celebrations. 

Funky French Thursday!
Drop 

everything & 
read. 

Year 1 Trip to Bodmin Jail Exciting writing St Piran's Day. Beacon Visits.
Drop 

everything and 
read.

Year 2
Notes and coins in 

maths
P.E. St Piran's Day Trip to Lanhydrock

Drop 
everything and 

read.



Key Events for week after half term – KS2 and ARB

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Year 3
Innovation Writing –

King Arthur

Maths Fun! -
Compare and order 

unit fractions
Science – Plants!

Funky French 
Thursday and 
Beacon Visit!

Drop Everything 
and Read 

Year 4
Fantastic Fractions in 

Maths
PE – Dancing New Text in Reading

Funky French 
Thursdays and 
Beacon Visit

Drop Everything 
and Read

Year 5 Math – Fraction Fun

Art

*Final Manchester 
Parents Meeting*

Writing – Independent 
application

PE – Hockey 
(Trainers)

World Book Day 
dress up 

Year 6
Writing our 

Explanation Texts –
Linked to The Blitz

Exploring Decimals 
in Maths

PE - Yoga
Funky French 

Thursdays
Drop Everything 

and Read

Cosmonauts
PSHE 

Healthy foods 

Sensational Science 
Magic swimming 

fish 

Cooking 

Pasties for St Piran's 
Day 

Amazing Art 

Superhero capes 
Computing 



EYFS ‘Highlight of the Week’

This week we have enjoyed our new story 
'Owl Babies'. We have been learning about 
where owls live and how they make their 
homes. 

We have created owls by cutting and sticking 
using different shapes. We have also been 
talking about emotions and how the owl 
babies felt. We have been creating emotion 
faces using natural objects. 

This week we have been very busy getting back 
to all our learning. We have been writing our 
own recounts of our trip to the Hall for 
Cornwall and making our own Gruffalo's using 
playdough. 

In Science, we read the 'Gruffalo's Child' and 
explored how to make shadows inside and 
outside. We had lots of fun doing this, so we 
have our fingers crossed for more sunny days!



KS1 ‘Highlight of the Week’

Year 1 have been learning about relationships in 
PSHE lessons this week.  We have talked about 
our families, what makes them different and 
what makes them similar.  We discussed our 
friends and what features make us good friends, 
such as being kind caring and making each other 
laugh.  

What a brilliantly busy week we have been having 
in Year 2 this week! In Maths we have been 
further exploring money, counting in pounds and 
pence. We've also launched our new Talk for 
Writing text "The Owl who was Afraid of the Dark" 
with a lovely hook about owls and their nests. In 
PSHE, our focus has been on relationships, in 
which the children have been exploring who is in 
their circle of trust, and positive characteristics 
to look for in others. Lots of fun to be had in Year 
2 this week! 



Lower KS2 ‘Highlight of the Week’

Year 3 have had a brilliant and busy start to the term. We
kicked off the week with our relationship assembly which
links to our PSHE topic we have been learning about this
term. We have learnt about different relationships we
have in our lives and introduced new relationships we
were unaware we might have. We looked at being global
citizens and our roles and responsibilities we have in our
country and the ones of others. Also, to finish the week
we played a game of netball using all the skills we learnt
in our PE lessons last term. We have learnt lots of new
things and we can't wait to see what the children will
achieve next week!

Year 4 have had another brilliant week together and it has 
been fantastic to hear about all their adventures over 

half-term.
This week, children have planned and written their own 

discussion texts linked to the value of homework – be sure 
to ask them of their own opinions.  They have also explored 

how arguments can be built in reading and coped 
fantastically well with the final parts of their maths unit 

linked to multiplication.
Highlights this week however come from our PSHE lessons, 
where children have shown a great maturity in discussing 

how relationships can be difficult to maintain.



Upper KS2 ‘Highlight of the Week’

We are now officially halfway through Year 6's last year at 
Beacon.  This week, children have amazed with their 

knowledge of how people stayed safe during The Blitz, they 
have shown a great understanding of decimals and place 

value in maths, in reading,  they have shown amazing progress 
in their recent SATs assessments and showed great 

determination in our slightly soggy PE lesson on Wednesday.

Next week, children are all excited to write their own 
information leaflet linked to WWII and The Blitz.

Have a lovely restful weekend.

What a lovely first week we have had back. The sun has made 
an appearance and so has some wonderful behaviour and 
learning. We have started our new unit in TfW, looking at a 
defeating the monster tale, with action. We have also done 

PSHE this week, exploring different relationships, for example 
with screen time and social media. We have had amazing 

discussions around how to stay safe when building 
relationships and meeting new people. We reminded 

ourselves why it is important and how to be safe online.

We officially have 10 days until we go to Manchester – we 
cannot wait for the fun and laughter.

Have a safe and fun weekend.



Cosmonauts ‘Highlight of the Week’

Core word of the week 
Cosmonauts 

What a great start to the new term, it has been 
lovely to see all children back and wanting to 
get straight back into their learning. We have 
been innovating our 'Superworm' story ready to 
write our own innovated versions next week. 
Everyone has been trying really hard in their 
phonics work this week and been practising
reading and writing the letter sounds. We have 
also investigated wiggly worms in science and 
watched these expand in water. The sunny 
weather has meant we have been able to 
spent lots of time outdoors. 



Freddy Steed 

Harvey Bashford

Seren Pope

Teddie Carter

George Taylor

Rowan Burnett

Victor Wychowaniec

Ellen Lutey- Forshaw

Jaden Dyer

Lowenna Burnett

Keeley Moya

Sienna Hope House

Ross Parker 

Jason Lin

Lincoln Byrant

Benji Knight

Super thinker



Attendance Information



Attendance Information



This week's golden hoody winners 

Willow Frost - Pioneers



Tuesday 4th March • Y5 final family meeting for Manchester residential

Wednesday 5th March • St Piran's Day

Friday 7th March • World Book Day

Monday 10th – Wednesday 12th March • Manchester residential

Friday 21st March • Comic Relief

Monday 24th – Friday 28th March • Last week for clubs

Wednesday 2nd April • The Royal Beacon Show

Monday 7th – Monday 21st April Easter Holidays 
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A Polite Request.

If you need to get a 
message to your 
child during the 

school day, please 
call the main office 
before 2:30pm to 

ensure the message 
is passed on.
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SAFEGUARDING



IMPORTANT

For safeguarding purposes children should not
be wearing smart watches in school.

SAFEGUARDING



Young Carers

If you believe that your child is a young carer then 

please speak to our admin team and they will 
advise you as to how we can help you in school. 

Or you can contact Cornwall Young Carers directly 
on their freephone number 01736 756655, or by 

emailing kernowyoungcarers@barnardos.org.uk.

Cornwall Young Carers complete great work with 
the young carers in our county by aiming to support 

them to self-manage caring responsibilities, 
providing information, advice and guidance over the 

phone and working with schools. 

They also provide direct 1-1 work with Young 

Carers and Young Adult Carers as well as offering 
activities on a regular basis and during the school 

holidays.

mailto:kernowyoungcarers@barnardos.org.uk




Emmi Hewitt Jasmine M-GoodmanIsla Terry
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